
July 9, 2020 
5:30 p.m. 

  
The Fannin County Board of Education met in a called meeting with the following 
members present:  Chad Galloway, Chair; Terry Bramlett, Vice Chair; Bobby Bearden; 
and Mike Cole.  Lewis DeWeese was absent.  Four members formed a quorum.  The 
meeting was held at the Fannin County High School Performing Arts Center to allow for 
adequate social distancing due to concerns with COVID-19. 
 
Chad Galloway, Chair, called the meeting to order. 
 
The purpose of meeting was to allow public input on the FY21 annual operation budget. 
 
 Public Comment:  None 
 
Finance Director Susan Wynn reviewed the proposed tentative budget ─ June 30, 2021, 
including the general fund and capital projects. 
 
Assistant Superintendent, Personnel & Administration, Robert Ensley shared an update 
on new software used for personnel.   
 
There being no further business to come before the meeting, a motion was made by Terry 
Bramlett, seconded by Mike Cole, to adjourn subject to being called into special session 
by the Chair when deemed necessary.  All members voted yes; motion carried. 
 
 
 

_____________________________ 
       Chad Galloway, Chairperson 
 
 
       _____________________________  
       Michael Gwatney, Superintendent 
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